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The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday March 4th, 2010 at 7 
PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see 
our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for this month is 
scheduled to be “The Private coinage of Joseph Lesher” give by one time NSCC member 
Chris Marchase. 

SNACKS – Don F. has volunteered to bring snacks in March. 

COIN of the MONTH – Winged Liberty (Mercury) dime. (A nice, no problems, coin 
that you, as a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

COIN QUIZ – We will be having a quiz on Mercury dimes, so study up. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DUES are OVERDUE! 

Your dues for 2010 are way past due. Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior 
members. You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the 
March meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-
1837. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last month's meeting was held on February 4th.  We had 25 members signed in on the 
attendance sheet, along with one guest, John Kane. Please remember to sign in when you 
arrive and put your chip in the can for the door prize drawing. 

MINUTES – New President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm. 
Dave thanked everyone for their support of the elections. 
Dave thanked outgoing President Tim Z. for all of his work over the last 5 years.   
There were no upcoming coin shows for February. 
Dave gave a quick report on the New York International Coin show he attended in 
January. 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1090.96 in the club account. A 
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any 
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at 
the meeting.)    

Old Business  



Dave F. indicated that the collection sale had been postponed for a few months. 

New Business 
None 

SHOW & TELL 
Dave F. showed a few items he obtained at the NY International Coin show. A 1733 
Austrian Thaler, a 1735 Groschen, and a 1724 Ducat for the Netherlands. 
Don K. had a 1907 stock certificate that was from the Lee Comstock Mining Company in 
Nevada, along with an original brochure that was used to try to sell the stock certificates. 
Tim Z. brought in some Chinese counterfeit coins. These coins were counterfeits of coins 
from China and not of US coins. 
 
COIN QUIZ 
There was no quiz in February. 
 
PROGRAM – Dan Carr gave a presentation on his Moonlight Mint. Dan designed the 
New York and Rhode Island state quarters. His presentation was the story of how he 
obtained an actual coin press that was previously used at the Denver Mint. He had a 
pictorial history of the press and the condition it was in when he obtained it and a step by 
step of how he restored it to operational condition. He had picture of various blank 
planchets he found in various crevices in the press. He told of how he created his own die 
and used all the blank planchets to mint special tokens commemorating his operational 
press. Dan also showed pictures of a 1964-D Peace dollar he made with the press. He 
made his own die and then used a actual Peace dollar to strike his 64 Peace dollar. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”. Buffalo nickels were the Coin of the Month. Michael E. won a 
pot of 6 Buffalo coins. 
Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: A George Washington Proof Commemorative Half was won by Don F. 
The Raffle prize: A 1943 Mercury dime slabbed MS65 by NGC was won by Tim Z. 
 
No Auction was held following the meeting. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the April 2010 meeting, or any other future 
meetings. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Coin Shows 
 



March 6th                Cheyenne Coin Show 
                               American Legion Post #6 
                               2100 East Lincolnway 
                               Cheyenne, WY. 
                               9:00am to 5:00pm 
 
March 13th & 14th  Front Range Coin Club Coin Show 
                               Boulder County Fairgrounds 
                               Barn “A” – Behind the Exhibits building 
                               9595 Nelson Road 
                               Longmont, CO 
                               Sat. 9am to 5pm – Sun. 10am to 4pm 
                               Contact Bob Thayer (303) 717-1010 for more information 
 
March 27th              Ft. Collins Coin Show 
                                Lincoln Center 
                                417 West Magnolia St. 
                                Ft Collins, CO 
                                9:00am to 4:00pm 
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2010 
President Dave F. 

Vice President Stuart R. * 
Secretary Mark H. 
Treasurer Michael T. * 

Director #1 Wayne W. * 
Director #2 Steve L 
Director #3 Dave Wi. * 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2010. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


